
  

Victorian NTM – Western Port   

 

 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general 

information. 

 

Victorian NTM(T) 280 – 2023 Western Port 

Hydrographic Survey Works 

 

Effective  10th July 2023 

Details: Mariners are advised that Hydrographic Survey works shall be 

conducted from Monday 10th July 2023 to Saturday 30th 

December 2023, (conclusion date subject to change), in the Port 

of Hastings. These works shall be conducted variously by the 

v/ls “Total 5” and or “Total 1”, (both pictured) and may be 

conducted over any and/or all of the Declared Waters of Port of 

Hastings. 
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“Total 5” – Length 7.1m; Beam 2.5m; Draught 0.5m 

“Total 1” – Length 6.2m; Beam 2.5m; Draught 0.5m 

Survey v/ls shall maintain continuous listening watch on VHF Ch. 16 and 14. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of “Total 5”  

and “Total 1”, having due regard to the nature of their activity. 

                        

Chart Affected:     AUS 151 

Further Notice:     Further notice shall be issued. 

 

 

Capt. Martin Leavold 

Deputy Harbour Master  

Port of Hastings  

 


